
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

IMPLEMENTATION DATE OF ANNUAL FEES REGULATIONS 

 

Following the promulgation of the Annual Fees Regulation of 2011, the Private 

Security Industry Regulatory Authority reviewed the implementation date of the 

regulations. In order to provide reasonable period for the Industry to adjust their 

billing and deductions of annual fees, the Authority hereby pronounce the 

implementation date of the new reviewed annual fees as 3 January 2012. The due 

date of the first payment in terms of the new regulations will be 3 February 2012. 

 

The Schedule of the Regulations has been gazetted in the Government Gazette 

dated 25 November 2011 and also available on the PSIRA website. www.psira.co.za  

 

Issued by  

Private Security Industry Regulatory Authority  
7 December 2011 


